## Message

From: Claire Williams ["/O=KC TMO/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CLWILLIAMS"]

**Sent**: 29/04/2016 13:45:03

To: Janice Wray ["/O=KC TMO/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=jwray"]

Subject: LFB and Grenfell - demonstration of the smoke vent system yesterday afternoon 28/4

Attachments: image001.jpg; KCTMO Rydon Grenfell Tower newsletter July v9.pdf

Janice

Yesterday's demonstration went well apparently, I arrived just in time to see the tender drive off! 2 things arose in relation to the LFB, the below is Rydon feedback:

1 At the end of yesterday's BMS demonstration the Fire Brigade asked whether KCTMO would have any objection to them fitting a secure information box in the foyer which would contain safety details specific to the tower.

I said that I would ask with the expectation that this would be something that you would welcome.

2 They asked how we publicised our stay put policy. I attach the relevant newsletter, and I will put this in the May 2016 one again.

Claire Williams Project Manager



a: The Network Hub, 292a Kensal Road, London, W10 5BE

P Before printing, please think about the environment